
 
15th September 2020 

To all members & visitors, 
 
We need your help to keep us open! 
 
Due to the recent temporary closure of the Club due to a positive COVID-19 test and the new 
government guidelines and laws, we have taken additional measures to keep everyone safe whilst 
enjoying the course and the clubhouse. 
 
Effective immediately, the following guidelines are to be adhered to by everyone: 
 

• On entering any part of the clubhouse, hands MUST be sanitised, and regular hand 
washing should take place throughout your visit. 

• It is strongly recommended to wear face coverings whilst entering, exiting and moving 
about the clubhouse, face coverings can be removed when seated. 

• Tables and chairs MUST not be moved unless authorised by a member of staff, they 
have been specifically positioned in the lounge to allow for social distancing. 

• It is highly recommended to book a table in advance should you wish to use the 
restaurant. 

• The maximum booking in the restaurant will be for 6 persons at one table. 
• 2 metres social distancing where possible in all areas when queuing and using the 

changing rooms and moving around the clubhouse. 
• The one-way system and the bar queuing process to be respected at ALL times. 
• If you are not registered on the BRS or have not pre booked, name, phone number and 

email address will be taken by the staff (this is now enforceable by law). 
• If you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19 please refer to the government 

guidelines. 
• Face covering MUST be worn in the Pro shop and only 1 person at a time permitted to 

enter. 
• Please do not congregate in groups of 6+ around the putting green, 1st tee and when 

leaving the 18th. 
• No access to kitchen, bar or office unless invited to do so AND with a face covering. 
• Abuse of the staff will not be tolerated at any time. 

 
In order to keep enjoying golf and the clubhouse everyone needs to adjust to this “new normal”, we 
have worked extremely hard to keep everyone safe within the government guidelines whilst still 
enabling you all to enjoy this great club, we must all stay vigilant at this important period. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding any of the above, please let me know. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support, it is much appreciated. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nick Tedesco 
Club Manager 


